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Senator Helming Statement on Re-Election of Senate Republican Leader Rob Ortt 

 
Senator Helming and Senator Ortt at Hilton Farms in 2019 

 

"Today, I and my fellow Senate Republican colleagues voted unanimously to re-elect Rob Ortt 
as our leader. Rob has brought new energy and focus to our entire conference. Under his 

leadership, we will continue to aggressively fight for common sense policies that make our 
communities stronger. He has visited my district a number of times during his short time as 

Leader and I look forward to continuing to work together," said Senator Pam Helming.    
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